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March 24, 1980

Herbert Grossman, Esquire Dr. Oscar H. Paris

Atomic Safety and Licensing Atomic Safety and Licensing
Board Panel Board Panel

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555 washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. Frederick J. Shon

Atomic Safety and Licensing
Board Panel

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

washington, D.C. 20555

Re: In The Matter Of Consumers Power Company
(Big Rock Point Nuclear Power Plant),
Docket No. 50-155

Gentlemen:

Consistent with the tenets of full disclosure as

articulated by the Atomic Safety and Licensing Appeal Board
in McGuire,* Licensee is submitting the enclosed letter for
the information of the Licensing Board and the parties.
The letter, dated March 14, 1980, from David P. Hoffman to
Dennis L. Ziemann of the NRC provides further information
concerning the Company's response to certain NRC require-
merts resulting from post-TMI evaluations.

- Duke Power Company (William B. McGuire Station,
Units 1 and 2), ALAB-143, 6 AEC 523, 625-26 (1973).

8004210401



It is the Company's view that none of the matters
discussed in Mr. Hoffman's letter is relevant to the pro-
posed expansion of the capacity for the Big Rock Point spent
fuel pool -- the subject of the above-captioned proceeding.
Nevertheless, the letter is being submitted consistent with
the Company's policy of complete disclosure.

Sincerely,

S bl

oseph Gallo
One of the Attorneys for
Consumers Power Company

JG/kar
Enclosure
cc: Service List
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March 14, 1980

Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attt Mr Dennis L Ziemann, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No 2

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

DOCKET 50-1355 - LICE:-E DPR-6 - BIG ROCKX POINT
PLANT - SHORT-TCRM LESSONS LEARNED FROM THREE
MILE ISLAND ACCIDENT: ADDITIONAL INFCRMATION
REQUESTED DURING SITE VISIT

An NRC inspection team under the direction of Mr Charles Long visited Big Rock
Point february 2% and 29, 1980. This team reviewed actions takem at Big Rock
Point in response to NRC requirements resulting from review of the accideat at
Three Mile Island (TMI). As a result o~f this review, Consumers Power Company
agrzed to preovicde cerrain additional informatioa and documentation.

Enclosure 1 to this .etter provides resnonses to the specific items of
additicnal information requested during the NRC site visit.

Eaclosurs 2 provides Revision 2 to the enclosure of Ccnsumers Power Company's
December 7, 1979 letter describing actions to be taken in -esponse to post-
TI requirements. (Revision | was submitted by Consumers Power Company letter
dated January 18, 1980.) Revision 2 updates our respcrse to include the
additional information discussed in Enclosure i to this letter. Revision 2
also 2akes minor changes reflacting the completion of certain actions
committed in the original response, and incorporates deferrul of certain
modifications pending a plant risk assessment a2s discussed :n Consumers Power
Company letter dated February 22, 1980.

David P Hoffman (Signed)

David P Hoffman
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

CC  JGKeppler, USNRC
DUPLICATE DOCUMENT

Enclosures (1) Additional informatiofj cntire document previously entered
Februazy ->-29, 1980.Jj +Pto system under:

(2) Rev 2 to December 27, ANO goog/qc L 3 ﬁ/
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